
PRESS RELEASE 

 
NOTICE TO THE VILLAGE OF FISHKILL WATER 

CUSTOMERS 
 

The Village of Fishkill Water Department will be flushing hydrants throughout the Village System 

starting Monday, May 6, 2024 through Friday May 10, 2024.  

 

After this flushing you may experience discoloration in your water.  PLEASE DO NOT WASH 

CLOTHING UNTIL WATER RUNS CLEAR, AS THIS MAY CAUSE STAINING. 

 

 

 

 

Pam Ruyack 

Village Clerk 

 
 


